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Dear Senators Taylor, Woods, and Pham: 

 

I am writing you today to vote NO on SB 916.  It is a bad idea to fund unemployment 

for people who voluntarily strike.  The purpose of Oregon’s unemployment insurance 

system is to support workers who lose their jobs involuntarily.  Do the right thing and 

vote NO.  -Kimberly Rice, Beaverton. 

 

 

  


